
 
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

     

Community Alert 

 
Wanted for Burglary 
017th District (Albany Park) 

 
About the Crime: 
There have been recent Burglaries in the 17th District.  In these cases, an unknown 
offender forcibly enters the victim's residence by either prying open an entry door or 
entering through an unlocked window and removes property. 
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 4900 Block of N Kimball on 23 May 2016 between 3:40-5:50 PM. 

• 4700 Block of N Sawyer on 25 May 2016 between 2:00 AM- 4:00 PM. 

• 4700 Block of N Sawyer on 09 June 2016 between 4:30-9:30 PM. 

• 4800 Block of N Albany on 10 June 2016 between 12:00-2:00 PM. 
 
About the Offenders: 
There is no description of any offenders. 
 
What you can do: 
Keep your residence secured at all times, if you have an alarm system, make sure 
that it is activated and working properly. 
Report any suspicious people or vehicles in the area. 
Keep records of your property including make, model, and serial number. 
Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) including 
any vehicle description, license plate information and direction of flight, if known.  
 
If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
Reference: P16-N-126 
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